We are aware of a media report released this evening. We have been transparent with our resident’s family contact
about all the facts necessary to make the best decisions about your loved one. Public statements and videos have
been posted on the website since March 30 and regular call schedules have been implemented to keep you updated.
We value the trust you have always placed in Sagepoint to care for your loved one and we continue to remain
steadfast in our commitment to their health and safety.



